The SCARC meeting was called to order at 7:00 pm on June 18, 2015. There were 18 members present.
Old Business: Mike, WB9L had surgery and was sent a card from the club.
New Business:

Janet, K9HUG President/Treasurer said we have $710.62 in the bank. We received a bill for the
equipment insurance.

Motion was made by Levi and seconded by Steve. A vote was held to renew the insurance. It was
unanimous.

John, W3ML passed around pictures of the new repeater and explained how it is working. The Fusion
repeater is set up for Auto to FM analog. When more get into digital, it can be programmed for digital in
and out.

Field Day was discussed and will be at Ed, K9KW house on Saturday only from 1 to 7.
Foxhunt is Sunday June 21 at 1:00 pm starting at Sandy Acres on Highway 35.
Plans for next meeting, need a program by someone.

Janet is looking at REMC or NIPSCO to put on a program for August or September depending on their
schedules. Everyone agreed to go to REMC's building in Wanatah for the meeting.

The program was Levi’s talk on LED Diodes and the Voltage and Ampere for using LEDs.
David, KD9U read the Governor’s proclamation for Field Day.

The raffle brought in $20.00.

Starke County fireworks will be July 3rd and David will be there to set up a station.

See Janet for tickets.

Meeting was adjourned at 8:32



